
Pedro A Chavez 

January 15, 2025 

TO: Selection Committee of the Association of Water Agencies Ventura County 

RE: Appointment Opportunity to Serve - AWAVC 

My name is Pedro Chavez, and I’m honored to submit my Letter of Intent for your 
consideration to serve another term as a productive member of the Association of Water 
Agencies Ventura County.  

As a Council Member and recently elected Mayor representing the people of Santa 
Paula, I’d like to continue my service as a Board Member on the AWA Board of 
Directors.  

I’m committed to continuing my advocacy by helping to shape collaborative practices 
amongst water agencies that protect, conserve and improve our most precious natural 
resource—water. 

You can reach me directly at 805.813.3670 or email pchavez@spcity.org for additional 
questions about my letter of intent and my interest in serving on this Board.  

Thank you for your kind and generous consideration to my request. 

Respectfully yours,  

 

 

Pedro A Chavez 

Mayor 
Santa Paula City Council  


